
Charlestown Conservation Commission meeting 20 Aug 2012

Members Present: Chris Hemingway, Jim Fowler, Steve Dumont, Mike Francis

Alternate Members present: Gabe Bailey

Called to order 7:08 P.M. by Steve Dumont, chair

Gabe Bailey seated for Woody Prouty

Minutes of 23 Jul approved as printed

1) Upper Valley Lake Sunapee Regional Planning Commission – discussed letter 

asking for a Charlestown rep

2) Nature Trail update – Steve Dumont received a phone call from Marsha Towns 

from SCA. She has a group of Manchester high school students and four adults 

who are looking for a project. CCC discussed items they could accomplish on the 

Nature Trail. 

Steve Dumont has repaired and reposted items on the Nature Trail kiosk.

3) Halls Pond Tree Removal – no change

4) Correspondence – Steve Dumont reviewed correspondence received since last 

meeting including:

a) CCC has received a copy National Grid’s minimum impact permit for the 

Michael avenue project.

b) copy of letter from Larry Crocker to the DES wetlands bureau asking for a 

second pre-hearing conference.

5) Other business

a) CT River State Forest trail – Jim Fowler discussed a work day to build a 

ditch/bar across the trail to stop water running down the trail. Tentatively 

set for Oct 20th, pending next meeting.

adjourned 7:50 P.M. 

minutes submitted by Jim Fowler secretary

minutes approved by Steve Dumont chair
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